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Docket No. 650-352/50-353

Mr. Edwavd G. Bauer, Yice President & General Counsel
Philadelphia Electric Company

2301 Market Street

Philadelphia, Pennsylvania 19101

Dear r, Baucr:

SUBJECT: MARK Il GENERIC ACCEPTANCE CRITERIA FOR LEAD PLANTS -
LIMERICK GENERATING STATION, UNITS 1 & 2

Substantial progress was made at . meeting of October 19, 1978,

with the Mark 11 owners toward r. (ution of the issues related to pocl
dynamics for the lead Mark Il plants and allocation of staff technical

resources for review of the generic Mark Il Intermediate Program. The

purpose of this letter is to summarize the meeting results and to stato
our intent on future efforts leading to the completion of staff review

of these matters.

The most significant developments relate to the method of combining
loads and acceptability of the pool dynamics load criteria as discussed
below:

- The staff believes thet “urther extension of the approval for
SRSS methods to include combining SRV and OBE loads appears
possible and certainly worth the investment of staff and
applicant resources ‘v review and develop a technically justi=-
fiable basis for licensing. We anticipate completion of our
review of this matter before the end of the year, at which time
we will specify conditions for the use of SRSS in the Mark Il
prograr .

-« The Mark Il owners agreed to adopt the NRC lead plant pool
dynamic load acceptance criteria with a limited number of
exceptions. This agreement, in several cases, was based on
favorable consideration of SRSS methods by the staff. The
exceptions and the program to resolve the exceptions on a
generic basis are described in Enclosure 1. Resnlution of
these exceptions to the NRC criteria is to be accomplished
before the end of 1978.



b

- The Mark 11 owners identified the Intermediate Program tasks
where a priority review by the staff is needed. The staff
agreed to schedule a November meeting to discuss staff
concerns related to those tasks where sufficient information
has been submitted to warrant & meeting (see enclosure 2).

While this course of action will help to maintain the near term licensing

schedules for the lead plants, resolution of those exceptions taken Ly

the Mark I ownérs to the staff cgeneric acceptance criteria would require

a substantial portion of the staff's resources. As a result, we antici-
pate some delay in our overall review of the Intermeciate Program Tasks
through the end of 1978.

In recert weeks we have received several requests for plant-unique
review of tasks already included in the Mar* [I owner's Intermediate
bregrame We will not give as high priority to such meetings as we do
to generic program meetings. Recognizing the limitations on staff
resources, we reiterate the need for the Mark Il owners to utilize the
generic Intermediate Program to the maximum extent possible. The
generic approach to resolution of the pool dynamics issues provides
the greatest potential for completing the licensing activities in a
timely manner for the plants utilizing Mark [l containments.

Sincerely,

Roger S. Boyd, Directer -
Division of Project Management
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

Enclosures:

1. Exceptions to the NRC
Mark Il Pool Dynamic
Load Acceptance Criteria

2. Priority Intermediate
Program Tasks

2c. See next page


















